
 

 

August 11, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

My warmest greetings to all, and welcome back to school. My name is Diana M. 

Rosa and I am your child’s English teacher. Although I am new at Piaget, I have 

experience working as an elementary school English teacher with the 

Department of Education. I was also Learning Consultant for Houghton Mifflin 

Harcourt and consider myself an avid reader.   

I am happy to have your child in my classroom and I am looking forward to a 

very successful school year. It is my goal to motivate and challenge your child to 

learn English fluently, all while having fun in the classroom. Feel free to contact 

me personally at school or via email, dianar@colegiopiagetpr.com as I am 

always in the disposition to help you and your child with whatever needs you 

may have.  

I kindly ask you to keep a close eye to your child’s English notebook. School work 

not completed in class should be completed at home. Additionally, any 

announcements, special assignments and progress grades will be 

communicated via English notebook. Your support will help your child succeed 

and develop good study habits. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Diana M. Rosa     ______________________________________ 

        Parent’s  signature 
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